
GRAND ROUNDS EVENT:

COLLEGE OF HEALTH STUDENTS ARE
CORDIALLY INVITED TO TAKE PART IN AN

INTERPROFESSIONAL EDUCATION

Contact

Gloria Burnett

gburnett3@alaska.edu

907.786.6705

TENTATIVE AGENDA

11:30-12 ARRIVAL & LUNCH

12-12:10 INTRODUCTIONS

12:10-12:40 CASE STUDY

12:40-1:10 SMALL GROUP DISCUSSION

1:10-1:30 LARGE GROUP DISCUSSION & WRAP UP

Trauma Informed Care
What?
The Grand Rounds is an interactive experience investigating trauma
informed care with peers, faculty, and healthcare providers.

Who, When and Where?
All College of Health students are invited. The event will be

November 8, 2019 in RH 211.

Why?
• earn recognition and experience with interprofessional education
while enhancing your understanding of trauma informed care • gain
perspective and learn about the significance of interprofessional
teams in the modern-day healthcare workforce • have fun! 

UA is an AA/EO employer and education institution and prohibits illegal discrimination against any individual: www.alaska.edu/nondiscrimination

Register

https ://cutt.ly/UAAGrandRounds

Distance participation option available!


